C B H PROVIDER NOTICE: DECEMBER 23, 2024

2024 Pay for Performance Payout

This provider notice is to inform you that 2024 Pay-for-Performance (P4P) payments,
based on calendar year (CY) 2023 performance, will be distributed on or around January
15, 2025.

P4P bonus payments are contingent on CBH’s fiscal position and the availability of funds.
The historic rate challenges experienced by behavioral health managed care organizations
(BH-MCOs) in CY 2024 impacted the pool of funds available for bonuses. Despite these
challenges, CBH remains committed to distributing P4P payments to our network provider
agencies.

The outlook for CY 2025 is expected to be challenging as well. As aresult, CBH anticipates
that P4P payments may be significantly reduced or eliminated for the CY 2025 program.
CBH will keep the network abreast of any anticipated changes to the program.
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